
FRED FOX 
ENTERPRISES, INC 
Providing Grant Writing and Administration Services 

October 31, 2024 

Mr. Andy Mogle, Purchasing Agent 
City of Avon Park 
110 E. Main Street 
Avon Park, Florida 3 3 825 

RE: CDBG #IO 122 - Fire Station Hardening Project 
L. Cobb Construction, Inc.'s Application for Payment Number Two (#2)

Dear Mr. Mogle: 

I have reviewed the documents and Application for Payment number two (# 2) submitted by the 
contractor, L. Cobb Construction, Inc. for the period ending September 30, 2024. As part of this 
pay application the following payrolls are included: 

1. L. Cobb Construction, Inc. - Number one (#1) thru number three (#3);

We have verified the payrolls for Davis Bacon compliance and found no discrepancies; therefore, 
we recommend payment be issued to L. Cobb Construction, [nc. in the amount of $48,23 .68. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (904) 810-5183. 

Sincerely, 

?rf.e{issa !N. Po:K., 

Melissa N. Fox 
Grants Compliance Manager 

Enclosure 

P.O. Box 840338 •St.Augustine, FL 32080-0338 • Phone: (904) 810-5183 • Fax: (904) 810-5302 




























